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Stuff the Cruiser event successful 
(KLZA)--The Richardson County Sheriff's Department wants to thank everyone
that donated items to the “Stuff the Cruiser” events December 10 and 17.

More than 400 toys were donated and will be distributed through Southeast
Nebraska Community Action.

Sheriff's Department cruisers were set up at Dollar General Stores in Humboldt
and Falls City and at Ace Hardware in Falls City where donations were made.
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